


 

Heather Roy 

Heather is the Director of Murray State University’s Madisonville and Henderson 



 It would be appreciated if the next President values the faculty and staff of this 

University.  Faculty and staff have not been valued in the past but should be because they 

work hard to make this institution special.  Interactions with faculty and staff are key to 

making them feel valued. 
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